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BABY POINT GATES BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT AREA (BIA) 
ANNOUNCES  

 
The Baby Point Gates BIA is pleased to announce the approval by City Council 
for 2 hour parking between the hours of 9:00 am and 9:00 pm on the east side of 
Jane St as well as on Annette St. We anticipate that it will take about a month for 
Toronto Transportation Services to provide the appropriate changes to the signs. 
The Baby Point BIA would like to thank councillor Sarah Doucette and her team 
for their hard work and support in this matter. 
 

For further information on the Baby Point Gates BIA, contact Dennis Maslo, Vice-
Chair, at 416.801.4358, dmaslo@babypointgates.ca or visit 
www.babypointgates.ca, https://twitter.com/BabyPointGates  for more news on 
current events! 


